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The Public Utilities Review Committee originally scheduled a meeting to screen 
candidates for the Public Service Commission, Seat 2, on September 11, 2018.  This 
meeting was canceled due to Hurricane Florence and the Governor’s executive order to 
close state government offices in order to evacuate those in the storm’s projected path 
as efficiently and expeditiously as possible.    
 
Following the cancellation of the September 11th meeting, the Review Committee 
expeditiously rescheduled the meeting to screen Public Service Commission candidates 
for Monday, September 24, 2018.  Pursuant to Section 2-20-30 of the South Carolina 
Code of Laws, a meeting to screen candidates must occur at least two weeks before the 
election.  As the General Assembly is now reconvening the first week in October, a 
screening held on September 24th will not meet the two week minimum requirement 
established by law.  
 
As a result of these circumstances, the screening of Public Service Commission 
candidates is postponed.   
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